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REMARKS OF
THE HONORABLE HENRY A. KISSINGER
SECRETARY OF STATE
) UPON DEPARTURE FROM MOSCOW
. OCTOBER 27, 1974

SECRETARY KISSINGER:

I want to say that the talks were very wide-ranging, covering all
the issues in Soviet-American relations and in international affairs.
I'm well satisfied with the outcome of the talks and I think good
progress was made on the issues which we discussed. A «
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For further information contact:
Digitized from Box 13 of the Robert Anderson Papers at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

Thank you.
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